From: louisew@execulink.com

Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 8:29 AM

To: PEC <pec@london.ca>; Wise, Sonia <swise@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] OZ-9127 - 84-86 St. George Street and 175-197 Ann Street

Dear Members of the Planning and Environment Committee,

I do not support the demolition of the Kent Brewery or the homes of the Hamilton Family for the proposed York development. I think any development that occurs on this site needs to respect London's history by preserving these historical buildings as they are and find a creative architectural approach to respectfully incorporate them in any new development.

Many of us travel to explore the cultural histories of other cities/countries. I would appreciate the opportunity to explore our history right here in London.

Sincerely Louise White 133 Central Ave